
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear , 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 241014. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

1. Does the Trust have a contract of any kind in place with any agency for the 
provision of temporary non-medical and non-clinical workers? 

 
No, agencies are selected based on need and compliance with CCS 
Framework 

 
2. If yes to the above question, who is the contract with, when was the contract 

awarded and when does it expire? 
 

As above 

3. How much did the Trust spend on agency workers falling into the category of 
non-medical and non-clinical for the period April 2022 to March 2023 G the 
period April 2023 to March 2024? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Who would be responsible for awarding a temporary staffing contract for 
the Trust, please could you confirm the full name of the individual and their 
position and role within the �rganization? 

Contact Details – recruitment@secamb.nhs.uk 



I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


